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Docket No, 50-293

Boston Edison Company
ATIN: Mr. George W. Davis
Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Rocky Hill Road
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Dear Mr. Davis)

On January 29, 1921, Nc. L. Schmeling and Mr. C.J. Gannon of Boston
Edison Company met with members of the NRC Region I staff at Fing
of Prussia, Pennsylvania, The purpose of the reeting was to
discuss items of mutual interest and to provide an opportunity for
Pilgrim Nuclear Station managers to meet NRC Regional managers.
Items discussed during this meeting were the Radiological Centrols
and Chemical Processes Department, personnel changes within this
department, and initiatives for 1991. Meetiny Attendees are
documented in Enclosure (1).

NRC regicnal personnel concluded that the meeting was constructive
and contributed to mutual understanding and working relationships
invelving the regulatory interface process at Pilgrim Nuclear Power
Station. The presence of your staff and their contributions to the
meeting are appreciated.

Sincerely,
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James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radioclogical Safety
and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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EDIBON MANAGEMENT MEETING SUMMARY




